
From: Karen D. Downen <kdownen@choctawnation.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 5:56 PM 
To: BrownsFerryEnvironmental.Resource 
Cc: Lindsey Bilyeu; Sarah Lopas; Jessica Umana 
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Notice of Availability of the Draft 

Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement for Browns 
Ferry Nuclear Plant, Units 1, 2, and 3, Subsequent License 
Renewal 

 
Ms. Lopas and Ms. Umana,  
 
The Choctaw Nation of Oklahoma thanks NRC for information concerning the above referenced project. 
Limestone County, Alabama lies outside of our area of historic interest.  
 
The Choctaw Nation Historic Preservation Department respectfully defers to the other Tribes that have 
been contacted regarding this matter. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Karen Denham Downen, BFA, MHP 
Graduate Certificate in Native American Studies 
NHPA Compliance Review Specialist 
Historic Preservation Department 
Choctaw Nation of Oklahoma 
P.O. Box 1210, Durant, OK 74702 
Desk Phone: 580-642-7896 
Cell Phone: 580-916-2670 
kdownen@choctawnation.com 
www.choctawnation.com 
www.choctawnationculture.com 
www.choctawculturalcenter.com 

 
 
This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you have received this 
message in error, you are hereby notified that we do not consent to any reading, dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this message. If you have received this communication in error, please notify 
the sender immediately and destroy the transmitted information. Please note that any view or opinions 
presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the 
Choctaw Nation.  

mailto:kdownen@choctawnation.com
http://www.choctawnation.com/
http://www.choctawnationculture.com/
http://www.choctawculturalcenter.com/


 
 
Federal Register Notice:  90FR23074  
Comment Number:   6  
 
Mail Envelope Properties   (CH2PR15MB35576F137015AFC5A9732C98B16DA)  
 
Subject:   [External_Sender] Re: Notice of Availability of the Draft Supplemental 
Environmental Impact Statement for Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant, Units 1, 2, and 3, Subsequent License 
Renewal  
Sent Date:   6/3/2025 5:56:20 PM  
Received Date:  6/3/2025 5:56:33 PM  
From:    Karen D. Downen 
 
Created By:   kdownen@choctawnation.com 
 
Recipients:     
"Lindsey Bilyeu" <lbilyeu@choctawnation.com>  
Tracking Status: None  
"Sarah Lopas" <Sarah.Lopas@nrc.gov>  
Tracking Status: None  
"Jessica Umana" <Jessica.Umana@nrc.gov>  
Tracking Status: None  
"BrownsFerryEnvironmental.Resource" <BrownsFerryEnvironmental.Resource@nrc.gov>  
Tracking Status: None 
 
Post Office:   CH2PR15MB3557.namprd15.prod.outlook.com  
 
Files     Size      Date & Time  
MESSAGE    1571      6/3/2025 5:56:33 PM  
 
Options  
Priority:     Normal   
Return Notification:    No   
Reply Requested:    No   
Sensitivity:     Normal  
Expiration Date:      


